
From: susan duffy [mailto:smpduffy@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 5:01 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: opposition to Northern Pass 
 
susan duffy 
246 linden street 
manchester, NH 03104 
 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I oppose the Northern Pass project. NH residents are not being heard. As usual big business has the 
upper hand. 
 
We live in a small state that relies heavily on tourism and the great outdoors. Unfair to homeowners 
along the transmission line. Power will be sent out of state and all the promises are just that. False 
promises. Jobs?  Should I call all this fake news? This is the true fake news!!! 
Please vote no and save our state. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
susan duffy 
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